
 
 

 

 

Monday 8th April 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 3 will be going to the Marist Retreat Centre in Chorlton on Wednesday 8th May 2019 to 

be involved in a day of prayer, reflection and team work. 

They will be going for the day and will need a packed lunch to take with them. Those children 

entitled to Free School Meals may request a packed lunch from school office.  

They will be travelling by tram, leaving school at 9am and will be back just after the end of 

school at approximately 3.15pm. This will be a lovely start to their summer term! 

Please give permission for your child to go on this trip on ParentPay by Wednesday 17th April 

2019.  

 

Thank you for your continuing support, 

 

Mrs J McLaughlin 

Head of School  

 


